\ 86th January, 1934.

Dear Birs,

With reference to my letter of the 7th November
last respecting the steamer "ORNA"™ I have to acquaint
you that I am informed by the Owners that this vessel
was dellivered to her buyers in Japan on the 29th November
last for breaking up and I shall therefore be glad to

learn aow this case now stangs.

I am, Dear 8irs,

f‘ Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
KOBE.

EY © 2020

| Lloyd's Reqister
= Foundation




